
S o u t h  K i t s a p  S c h o o l  D i s t r i c t

HIRING Substitute school bus drivers

2689 Hoover Avenue, SE  •  Port Orchard, WA 98366  •  360-874-7084

Do you  
like kids? 

Are you a  
safe driver? 

Why not become a 
school bus driver?

South Kitsap School District is currently hiring 
substitute school bus drivers.  We offer 
a comprehensive paid training program.  

With the completion of our training, you will 
become a CDL licensed driver and a valuable 
member of our driving team.

This is a very rewarding occupation and an excellent 
source of supplemental income.

Contact Brenda Boice 
360-874-7084 

E-mail  boice@skschools.org 
Visit our website  

www.skschools.org

Training 
classes are held 

in July, 
October & 
February




